OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR,
CENTRAL SANSKRIT UNIVERSITY
SHREE SADASHIVA CAMPUS, PURI (ODISHA)

Notice NO. coe.Sordemn Dt. 05.04.2021

All the faculty members are requested to report the undersigned on
06.04.2021 positively. It is further information that now the initial work of
NAAC committee is running in campus. They are requested to extend their

full co-operation to the NAAC Committee of this Campus.

It is notable that the work for NAAC committee is a part of duty.
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